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2 Ennor House Flats 
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St Mary's 
Isles Of Scilly 
TR21 0NN 
 
Email   
 
 
20th May 2024 
 
Dear Mr Lampshire, 
 
Re: P/24/030/NMA: Sunnycreek, Garrison Lane, St Mary’s 
Application for non-material amendment to planning permission P/24/008/COU (Change 
of use of garage/kitchen to a hot food takeaway outlet) to insert glazing into garage 
doors. 
 
This letter is to notify you that your application registered on 17th April 2024 for non material 
amendments to the approved planning permission (P/24/008/COU) have been approved in 
accordance with the submitted details. 
 
 
The amended drawing showing the revisions:  
 

• Proposed Plans and Elevations, drawing number PE 3 3AD, dated April 2024 
 

The amended drawing as listed above, stamped ‘as approved’ has been accepted as an 
amendment to the approved details and these replace the following approved plans:  
 

• Plan 3 Proposed Plans and Elevations, drawing number PE 3, dated November 
2023  

 
This approved amended plan shall be held on the file P/24/008/FUL and form part of the 
approved details. Please retain a copy of this letter with the decision notice P/24/008/FUL. 
 
The development shall be carried out in accordance with the approved plans only and the 
details as required by the conditions attached to P/24/008/FUL.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa Walton 
Chief Planning Officer 



The existing single Garage door is uPVC and will be retained but with a single 
glass panel to replace the existing single uPVC white panel .

The existing Garage double door and frame is wood.The plan is to replace this 
with  upvc both doors to be half glass (upper) and half white panel (lower).




